
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 

 

This year we are aiming to provide more sporting opportunities throughout the school by making a commitment to 
attend a range of community events. The first of which is the Shore to Shore on Sunday 8th November 2020. The fun run 
will start at Takapuna Grammar and finish at Milford Reserve. We have secured a tent site for the day so we will be able 
to be together as a school. Student participants will get a goodie bag at the end of the run supplied by Whenuapai 
School. 
 
Parents and participating students must find their own way to and from the event venue. Please find all relevant 
information related to the event on the Shore to Shore website when you register as per below. 

 
There are two types of events you can register for:  

• 5km fun run → $10.00 
• 5km timed run → $16.00  

 
Every 20 entrants we receive raises money for the school that goes towards sporting equipment. The Shore to Shore is a 
growing event and there are over 5,000 participants and we are very excited to be part of that this year. 

 
If you are interested in joining please head to www.shoretoshore.co.nz and register under Whenuapai School. It is a fun 
day filled with lots of activities, silly dress-ups and laughter for both children and adults. 

 
We are looking forward to being there on the day and making it a great school event! 

 
Any questions please contact gregb@whenuapai.school.nz 

 
Thank you, 
Greg Berry 
Head of Sport  
Whenuapai School 

 
 

 

 

 


